
      

The InTerAct consortium invites Students, Industries and Academia to participate in the 
symposium: 

Enhancing the Innovation Capacity of Seafood Business  

- The Role of Higher Education?  

31st January 2014, 10h-13h 

Technical University of Denmark  
Anker Engelunds Vej 1  

Building 101A, Room S01 
2800 Kgs. Lyngby   

Free registration: carba@food.dtu.dk 

 

 

Topics for industry and education include: 

 Industrial and public opinion in the Nordic countries about the aquatic food sector  

 Promoting seafood industry image and the Umano AQFood film   

 Students opinion on the aquatic food sector and relevance for education 

 Career opportunities in the aquatic food industry  

 Presentation of the  IPad Lottery Student Survey winner 

Light Lunch 

 

The main goal of the InTerAct project (Industry Academia Interaction in the Marine Sector) is to establish interaction 
between the marine sector and universities to address the higher educational needs of the aquatic food value chain. 
The long term objective is to enhance the innovation capacity of the marine sector. InTerAct is funded by Nordic 
Innovation in collaboration with the AQFood Aquatic Food Production – Safety and Quality, an international double 
degree master program of five leading Nordic universities.  

  


